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CERTIFIED MAIL- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
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FACIILTY -WIDE LONG TERM GROUNDWATER MONITORING PLAN 

CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO, JANUARY 2011 

EPA ID #NM7572124454 
HWB-CAFB-10-003 

Dear Col. Kimball: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has reviewed Cannon Air Force Base's 

(Permittee's) Facility-Wide Long Term Groundwater Monitoring Plan for Cannon Air Force 

Base, New Mexico dated January 2011 (Plan). NMED hereby approves the Plan. 
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Please contact Dave Cobrain at (505) 476-6055 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

1es~ 
Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: J. Kieling, NMED HWB 
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
R. Lancaster, CAFB 
A. Lafuente, CAFB 
K. Walker, CAFB 
File: CAFB 2011 and Reading 


